
Building Safe & Happy
CHILDHOODS

Join us at the Patterson Library for conversations
on how to best ensure our little ones are in good

hands when regularly away from caregivers,
implementing online safety rules/monitors early

on, and recognizing grooming behaviors and how
to respond to them.

FOR FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN
PRESCHOOL - KINDERGARTEN AGE

14
JANUARY

PATTERSON
LIBRARY

GROOMING CAN HAPPEN TO ANY
CHILD, BUT IT IS PREVENTABLE WHEN
WE KNOW WHAT TO LOOK OUT FOR

Pizza will be provided FREE of
charge for children and adults!

5:30 PM -
6:30 PM

Conversations will be for adults only.

No need to worry about childcare!
Library staff will hold children’s activities
while caregivers have conversations on best
practices to ensure safe and happy childhoods.

MORE INFO &
REGISTRATION HERE

HTTPS://BIT.LY/4HJKBPZ


